From: "

Sent: 26 July 2013 12:20

To: Property

Subject: FAO Hadleigh Residential Manager
Dear Sir/Madam,

Just a quick e-mail to bring to your attention our great appreciation of the support
provided to us by Sylvie Didykova through the period of the letting of our house. We
would really like to record our satisfaction in all our dealings with her.

Best wishes,
Rita and Richard # s



